MINUTES OF A WORKSHOP MEETING HELD ON JANUARY 30, 2018 AT 5:00 P.M. IN THE COMMISSIONERS
CONFERENCE ROOM OF THE WILCOX COUNTY COURTHOUSE.

Those present for the meeting were as follows:

Lanier Keene Chairman

Alfonza Hall Vice Chairman

Clay Reid Commissioner

Jowan Johnson Commissioner

Paula Jones Ball County Manager/Clerk

The meeting was called to order.

Attorneys Jeff Lasseter and C. J. Walker were present to discuss the nationwide opioid crisis and possible
litigation against the pharmaceutical companies.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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